From: Salman, Thomas (TOM) tom.salman@verizon.com ’ ;# 8

Subject: Bella Vista Pole Removal Project
Date: August 15, 2014 at 8:28 AM
To: kptrson@gmail.com

The purpose of this email is to inform those interested parties that David and Kathleen Peterson have
paid non-refundable engineering fees to Verizon for the purpose of removing four poles, aerial cable
and associated support structures along Bella Vista Dr., in Montecito, California. My expectation is that
this pole removal work will be moving forward to completion in the forthcoming months as engineering
is completed, additional fees paid and required conduit work constructed. The four poles being
removed, 4130211E, 2320758E, 4732140E and 4198998E, are west of Romero Canyon Rd. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Thomas Salman
Engineer -Specialist
(805)964-8303

Fax: (805)964-9083



